
 

 

Robert Miles Junior School 
Market Place, Bingham, Nottingham NG13 8AP  

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

It has been another busy week with lots happening at 

school as always. Over the past couple of weeks, we have 

re-launched Rotakids – a community focussed initiative 

where the children lead on small projects to improve our 

school and local community. The children have voted for 

the following officers to lead this work: 
 

• President: Mia (6M)  
• Vice-President: Caleb (4H) 

• Secretary: Callum (5M)  

• Assistant Secretary: Athena (4H) 
 

Mia and Caleb have hit the ground 

running and are keen to start their work. Their first 

project is to create a new school sign using recycled bottle 

tops. Read further down the newsletter and look out for 

their poster with all the details. 
 

A reminder to please sign up for Parents Evening slots on 

25th and 26th March. The book system is live and will 

remain open until all slots are booked. Any queries or 

difficulties booking, please contact the office. 
 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

 

James Evelyn 

Headteacher, Robert Miles Junior School 
 

Year 4 Residential  

It was great to see so many parents on Wednesday 

evening at the Year 4 residential meeting and to have 

such a positive response. We are so pleased to be 

offering such an exciting visit that will not only enrich our 

curriculum, but also give the children the opportunity to 

forge new friendships and make lifelong memories. This will be a perfect opportunity for us to explore our 

Viking topic and to conduct geography fieldwork on Rivers. The PowerPoint shared on the evening is now 

available on the Robert Miles Junior School website here. 
 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Miss Garbett, Miss Horsfield and Mrs King 

Robert Miles Junior School Newsletter – 15th March 2024 

Dates for the Diary  

21st March Y3 Trip to Lincoln 

22nd March  Y3/4 Equals Trust Football Event 

25th March Parents Evening 

26th March Parents Evening 

27th March Equals Trust Choir Event 

28th March  School Disco 

28th March Last Day of Term 
 

Summer Term 

15th April  Inset Day 

16th April First Day of Term 

w/c 27th May Half Term 

3rd June  Class Photos 

11th/12th June Y4 Residential 

17th June Inset Day 

19th June Sports Day 

21st June Summer BBQ 

26th June  Reserve Sports Day 

23rd July Last Day of Term 
 

 

School Attendance 

Excellent attendance is vital to success at school. 

We track attendance closely and celebrate 

excellent attendance. Our target is for each child 

to have an attendance figure of at least 95%. 
 

3B 95.5% 

3J 99.1% 

4H 95.8% 

4G 96.5% 

5AR 95.8% 

5M 96.9% 

6L 96.2% 

6M 93.8% 

All 96.1% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

3J who have the 

best attendance 

this week. 

https://www.robertmiles.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=240&type=pdf


House Points  
 

Children are earning House Points each and every day for showing the REACH values, making good choices 

and doing their very best. Each Friday in Honours Assembly, we announce the latest scores. Totals so far: 
 

Jupiter 547 

Mercury 548 

Neptune 655 

Saturn 587 

 

Rotakids  
 

 

Mia (Rotakids President) and Caleb (Rotakids Vice-President) are kick starting their Rotakids work with a plea 

for recycled bottle tops. Please have a read of their poster for all the information and what they need! 

 
 

 Honours Assembly   
 

Congratulations to these children whose success was celebrated at Honours Assembly this week and some of 

their work was shared with all the children in the school. 
 

3J Noah Attenborough & Amber Ball 

3B Henry Hatton & Jake Marley 

4G The Whole Class! 

4H Adrian Chan & Scarlett McGuiness-Smith 

5M Elliott Jacques & Isaac Michael 

5AR Daisy Wright & Thea Moore 

6M Dannika Baylon & Caitlin Fearn 

6L Emily Blount & Alfie Attenborough 

 



Red Nose Day  

 

Mrs Alcock’s assembly on Wednesday was all about Red Nose Day which raises 

money to help charities funded by Comic Relief in this country and all around 

the world.  We saw that £5 can help feed a child at a community hub during the 

school holidays, £10 can support a child in Kenya with school equipment and 

£100 can help homeless people secure a brighter future through housing and 

education.  Thank you to everyone who wore an item of red today and made a 

donation.  As the theme was ‘Do Something Funny for Money’, there were 

some great jokes told by the children on the playground, to Mrs Alcock and to 

all the teachers, earning some house points along the way for the funniest!   As 

a school, we have raised £148 which will go directly towards helping charities 

support their vital work. 

Times Table Rock Stars 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Excellent work in the Spotlight 
 

 

Year 4 have been 

working 

exceptionally hard 

during their English 

lessons this week. 

They have been 

producing an explanation text all 

about the endangered South 

African Penguin. After conducting 

research about this curious breed, 

they all produced a wonderful 

piece of writing. Their writing 

included penguin facts, why the 

breed is under threat, how 

humans are helping to protect this 

endangered species, and the 

possible future of these penguins. 

Here is a flavour of class 4H’s 

writing: 

 

 

 

  

Times Tables Rockstars 

Congratulations to the following children who have topped the charts for their work on TTRS 
this week: 

Most correct answers:  Michalina K, 5M 

Most coins earnt: Elliot M, 5AR 

Biggest improvement in accuracy: Noah A, 3J 

Biggest improvement in speed: Isla A, 5AR 

  

  

  

  



Sports Update 
 

 

Toot Hill Sports 

This week, members of year 6 walked up to Toot Hill to take part in their multi-skills sessions. Unaware of 

what exactly may be awaiting us, the children were thrilled to see that we had a variety of games to play 

alongside and against other schools. Up first was dodgeball - an amazing game which we performed extremely 

well in and worked together as a team. We then shortly moved onto benchball - new game for some to learn, 

which was brilliant. We mixed alongside other teams and had such good fun. Last was table tennis - an activity 

which challenged many but provided fun. A super festival for our year 6’s! It was a pleasure to have them 

represent the school at another fabulous event.  

Boys Football vs Carnarvon 

Having already played Carnarvon in the Autumn term, we knew the challenge that was awaiting us. We took 

to the field as a team and we began playing some creative football. Through balls from Myles opened up our 

game and provided lots of space for our counter attacks. By the end of the first half, we were trailing 

Carnarvon 2-1. The second half was a difficult task. Unfortunately, we were unable to hold the pressure of 

Carnarvon’s strikers off for long and they began capitalising on their chances. The team fought till the end. 

Even though the score line was not what we had hoped for, we are excited to play them yet again in May for 

the Gilbey Cup. A great game which is building great relationships as always. Super effort boys! 

 

Local News & Information 

We are happy to publicise local events and activities for children in the newsletter particularly ahead of holiday 

periods. (Please note the school is not endorsing these events as they are run separately.)  Any enquiries 

should be made through the website address shown on the leaflet below. 

 

 

 

 

 



Online Safety 
 

We share E-Safety information from National Online Safety with parents in the Robert Miles newsletter. This 

is to help you in ensuring that your child can use technology safely. Please read the following information. 

 



Weekly Menu - w/c 18th March  
 

Monday 

• Homemade macaroni cheese with sweetcorn and cauliflower. 

• Quorn sausage & bean loaded hot pockets, sweetcorn & cauliflower (V) 

• Jacket potato with tuna mayo or cheese or beans. 

• Chocolate banana cake 

Tuesday 

• Smoky Barbeque chicken, sweetcorn meatballs and rice with mixed vegetables and peas. 

• Plant-based mince and lentil cottage pie (V) 

• Jacket potato with tuna mayo or cheese or beans. 

• Oaty flapjack finger with fruit. 

Wednesday 

• Smoky BBQ chicken & sweetcorn meatballs & rice, mixed vegetables and peas. 

• Plant based mince & lentil cottage pie, mixed vegetables and peas (V) 

• Jacket potato with tuna mayo or cheese or beans. 

• Oaty flapjack finger with fruit. 

 

Thursday 

• Beef mince chilli, rice, green beans & cauliflower. 

• Homemade cheese & tomato pizza with garlic bread, green beans & cauliflower (V) 

• Jacket potato with tuna mayo or cheese or beans. 

• Citrusy lemon drizzle cake 

 

Friday  

• Cod fish fingers, chips, baked beans or peas. 

• Cheese & onion pastry roll & chips, beans or peas. (V) 

• Jacket potato with tuna mayo or cheese or beans. 

• Shortbread & mandarin pieces. 

Upcoming Dates w/c 18th March  
 

All parents have received a link to a form where you can submit information about your child’s dietary 

requirements. If you have not already done so, please complete the form here if your child has specific 

dietary requirements: https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk/medicaldiets/request  

Monday 18th March 2024 

• Film club 3.30 - 5.15pm. The film showing this week is The Good Dinosaur, £2 charge for this club. 

Please pay for this using the School Money app. Soft drink and biscuit provided. No sweets or 

chocolate please.  

• Bikeability for 5AR. Please remember your bike, helmet and appropriate coat for the weather. 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 

• Dodgeball for year 3 & 4 group two 8.15- 8.45am. 

• Bikeability for 5AR. Please remember your bike, helmet and appropriate coat for the weather. 

Wednesday 20th March 2024 

• Bible explorers at lunch time for all year groups. 

https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk/medicaldiets/request


• Equal trust choir rehearsal 3.30-4.30pm. 

• Bikeability for 5M. Please remember your bike, helmet and appropriate coat for the weather. 

Thursday 21st March 2024 

• Martial arts club 8-8.45am 

• Year 3 trip to The Collection Museum in Lincoln, children to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and 

bring a packed lunch. (No swimming this week) 

• Colouring club for year 3 and 4 3.30 – 4.30pm. 

• Bikeability for 5M. Please remember your bike, helmet and appropriate coat for the weather. 

• Year 4 Lion learners animal experience.  

Friday 22nd March 2024 

• Honours assembly. 

• Year 4 EQT Football Tournament at Abbey Road in the morning. 

• Boys football match against Radcliffe at home. 

 


